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Mr. Jason Swanson
Business Record
100 SW 4th St, Des Moines, IA 50309

RE: Letter of Recommendation for Dr. Nick DeRocher Forty Under 40

To the Selection Committee:

I am very pleased to recommend Dr. Nick DeRocher for election into the 2018 Forty Under Forty class.
Dr. DeRocher has been exemplary in his career, shown civic leadership and involvement, and has given freely in many philanthropic endeavors since moving to Central Iowa in 2004.

Dr. DeRocher is held in high regard by his peers in the Chiropractic field.  He was elected to the Iowa Chiropractic Society Board of Directors in 2012.  Two years later, 700 of his peers elected him President of the Society for the 2014-15 term.  

Nick has served in numerous capacities in the Waukee community where he lives with his wife Lynn and their three children.  He has been on the YMCA Board of Managers, The Waukee Chamber of Commerce Ambassador program, and is an Optimist Club Past President.   He has also served St. Boniface as a member of the Knights of Columbus and was a member of the Parish Council.  
I have worked with Nick in numerous philanthropic capacities while in the Crowns Club Breakfast Club where he served as our President in 2013.  Nick has been very involved in The Leukemia and Lymphoma Society’s Man of the Year campaign, The Children’s Cancer Connection, and in several fundraisers for Blank Children’s Hospital.  Nick and his wife give freely of their time by volunteering to these organizations as well.  
In conclusion, Dr. DeRocher is a great leader in the organizations and endeavors he has chosen to spend his time and I think he would be an excellent addition to the 2018 Forty Under Forty class.

Best Regards,


Matthew J. Mausser
President & CEO 
Speck USA
515-201-2244
mjm@speckusa.com
